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April 14, 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian of 6th - 8th graders, 

 

Thank you for your patience and support as we work through difficult times resulting from Covid 19.  Districts 

around the state have received guidance from the North Carolina Department of Public Instruction and the NC 

State Board of Education on how districts will proceed with supporting students during these unprecedented 

events.  The goal of this letter is to provide the most recent updates that we have at this time.   

 

Report Card Grades 

 

• New Hanover County Schools will provide meaningful feedback to promote student growth. 

• Third quarter grades will reflect the grade as of 3/13/20. 

• Teachers will monitor the progress of students in order to provide feedback and support. 

• School staff will keep performance data on students through the end of the year. 

• Fourth quarter grades and final grades will be determined when additional guidance is shared by the NC 

State Board of Education and the North Carolina Department of Public Instruction. 

 

High School Courses taught in Middle School 

 

Students in grades 6 - 8 should continue to complete course work in all of their courses, if possible.  We have 

provided devices as needed.  Please contact your school if you are still in need of checking out a device or if 

you are in need of print copies.  Additional guidance for grading will be provided by the NC State Board of 

Education and the North Carolina Department of Public Instruction at a later date.   

 

New Hanover County Schools is committed to helping our middle school students have a meaningful remote 

learning experience.  Please reach out to school staff if you should have questions or if you are in need of 

support.  We will continue to provide updates to you as additional information becomes available.   

Thank you for your support of New Hanover County Schools and we hope that you are well and stay well. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Charlie Broadfoot 

 

Principal 

Roland-Grise Middle School 

 ROLAND–GRISE 

MIDDLE SCHOOL 


